September 1, 2022 Sully District Magisterial Name Discussion

In March 2022, the Fairfax County Redistricting Advisory

Committee recommended a name change for the Sully District.

Sully District Supervisor Kathy Smith wants to hear from the district's residents: should the name be changed?

Voice Your Opinion at a Virtual Meeting Sept 1

Do you live in the Sully District? Do you have an opinion on the district's name? Please join us on September 1, 2022 at 7pm for a brief presentation from County staff and share your thoughts in an online forum. To participate, email Sully@FairfaxCounty.gov to receive a meeting link and details. Meeting links will be sent out the week of the meeting.

Or Share Your Thoughts by Email

If you cannot join the forum, please share your thoughts by email at Sully@FairfaxCounty.gov or call 703-814-7100, TTY 711

Please note—community feedback is welcomed, but no decision will be made during the forum.

To request this information in an alternate format, contact the Sully District Office at 703-814-7100, TTY 711



